“Growing Together at Randolph Elementary!

IC’s crazy to think fall is in the air and T am writing the October Newsletter! We are
quickly approaching the end of the 1st quarter on October 17th. A few points to highlight below:

1.) Thank you for attending Parent-Teacher Conferences. We had an awesome turn-out
and the teachers appreciate the home to school partnership! It truly takes a team of all of
us for the success of the whole child.

2.) Also thank you for your support of our Book Fair as well as the volunteers that make the
book fair possible! The book fair was once again a huge success and allowed teachers to
add books to their libraries as well as the school library.

3.) Students are continuing to do an awesome job with PBIS behavior expectations. We will
recognize those positive behaviors at our upcoming quarterly PBIS assembly.

4.) Halloween Parties will take place on Tuesday October 31st from 2:30-3:40. Teachers
will be planning the parties and will be reaching out with information. Customs can be
worn for the party only. Customs are NOT to be worn to school all day. Students will
have an opportunity to change right before their class’s party. Reminder that the
handbook still applies so no swords, knives, guns, or scary masks.

5.) Colder weather, as it continues to get colder, just a reminder your child needs a winter
coat, boots, hat, and gloves, We will go outside unless, the office decides it is too
cold/safe to have recess. If you need help getting your child the appropriate clothing, feel
free to contact Mr, Beacom or Jackie, and we will help get those items. This process
would be done secretly and no one will know other than myself or Jackie.

6.} Just a friendly reminder the front door will not open until 7:30 a.m. With it getting colder
in the mornings, you may want to wait until closer to 7:30 so your child is not waiting
outside.

7.) Red Ribbon Week is October 23rd-27th, our Red Ribbon Week Committee has planned
some fun things! More details to come as it gets closer,

8.) As always do not hesitate to reach out to myself or your child’s teacher if you have any
questions or concerns.

Happy October!
Denton Beacom

Elementary Principal
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Randolph High Newsletter

October 2023

It is amazing how fast the school year is going! It is already
October and we are approaching the end of the 1st quarter
on October 17th,

We have accomplished many things already. We have
settled into a new schedule. 9th-10th Students have taken
the Fall Map Tests and the 7th-8th graders have completed
the Fall NSCAS Growth. Individual results on both the MAPS (grades 7-9) and NSCAS
(grades 7-8) will be sent home with the 1st quarter report card.

Fall activities are in full swing from Jr High through Varsity events. We have checked
off a few of our safety drills already including bus, tornado, lockdown, evacuation and a
couple of fire drills. We had our Fall Parent-Teacher Conference. We have also started
our weekly eligibility checks for student activities, We enjoyed a full week of
Homecoming festivities as well! All these things while learning and growing each day in
our classrooms, We have also started our weekly eligibility checks for student
activities. Eligibility is covered in the student handbook starting on Page 49.

One of our school goals this year is to improve our communication with parents. You
may have already seen a few emails or videos sent to you from your student. Our goal is
for you to get an email or video sent for every class your student is in by the end of the
quarter. Through this project, we are also working on student communication, self
awareness, and engagement in what the students’ are learning. We hope they will
provide more information than what you could usually get by just looking at their
grade. As always, we welcome parent communication with staff here at the school. Feel
free to reach out anytime.

There are always questions about when students need to be in school prior to
activities. As a reminder, students must be in attendance for at least half of the school
day of the event or practice in which the student is participating. If the activity occurs
the morning of the next day or on a weekend, the student must be in attendance for
half of the school day prior to the event. Please refer to the RHS Student Parent
Handbook on page 19. If in question, you can always contact Mrs. Bartels

As always, good communication between the school and the community is essential to
making RHS a place “Where Tomorrow is Built Today!”

Brandi Bartels
7-12 Principal /Activities Director
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We recently purchased a Cricut from a generous |
| donation. This is available to students and staff
| to use at any time. We have some tools and

supplies availaple. This could be used For posters
and class projects,

On behalf of the Randolph Elementary Friends
(REF) and the elementary school, | would like
to thank all that visited our Book Fair.

Because of Your support we were able to add
52 new titles to our library and many more to
the classrooms through the teacher’s wish lists.

The elemntarg librar 8 loing For
empty Kleenex boxes. Any size will
Elementary; work. Please send them to school

Pumpkin Bock characters (note to come nome soon) with your student IF you think of
Ir./8r. High: book clubs starting soon. Contact Mrs. it -
Thelen, Mrs. Lackas, or Mrs. Kalin to participate. -




Since the beinning Of school we have added 252 new books
to elementary and high school libraries. Here are just a few!

Elementary High School

Bathe the Cat - Alice McGinty

Somethlng's Wrong! - Jory John Alone - Megan E. Freeman

Knight Owl - Christopher Denise Amart and the Night Brothers - B. B. Alston

Not Yet! - Kety DiPucchio Daughter of the Deep - Rick Riordan

Chester Van Chime Who Forgot How to Rhyme - Avery Monsen Fallout: Spies, Superhombs, and the Ultimate Cold War Showdown
Norman Didn’t Do [t! (Yes, he did) - Ryan T. Higgins - Steve Shelnkin

Milo Imagines the World ~ Matt de la Pena Paradise on Fire - Jewell Parker Rhodes

Bear is a Bear - Jonathan Stutzman The Shape of Thunder - Jasmine Warga

Chez Bob - Bob Shea Starfish - Lisa Fipps

One Small Hop - Madelyn Rosenberg Ten Thousand Trles - Amy Makechnie

A Place to Hang the Moon - Kate Albus Too Bright to See - Kyle Lukoff

Rez Dogs - Joseph Bruchac Year of the Reaper - Makila Lucier

St Feet Below Zero - Ena Jones Warriors Serles “Omen of the Stars™- Erin Hunter
Time Villains - Victor Pliieiro Warriors Serles "The Power of Three"- Erin Hunter
What Comes Next - Rob Buyes Cherish (bock 6) - Tracey Wolf

Witlodeen -~ Katherine Applegate Lola at Last - J.C. Peterson

This Class is a Family - Shannon Olson Missing Clarissa - Ripley Jones

The Book That Jake Borrowed - Susan Kralovonskg

Mrs. Thelen
K12 Media Specialist

Elementary: 402-357-0385 High School: 402-357-0252
kelll.thelen@rcards.org




ATTENTION
PARENTS!

Did you know

that school meals.
meet federal
- nutrition
standards, .
including limits.on
sodiym and
unhealthy fats?
These meals are
like asecret
cheatcode for
. ) AN boosting student
National School Lunch Week is an annual observance created by o ey -
. , . , | achievementand
President John F. Kennedy in 1962, This week-long celebration - keepingyour -
highlights positive impact on learning and overall well-being! ' ittle adventurers
Delicious school lunches are a convenient and nutritious choice for in tip~-top . . :
Gtudents and families. | wel!pess!:;:.__'_- SR

October 9-13, 2023

3/4 cup of vegetables ‘ 1 ﬁ
with every lunch  #.z8g

e

1/2 cup serving of
fruit daily

R o

Tcup of 1% or
fat-free milk

— o ———
-

Entréesinclude
whole grains &
lean protein

Scan to learn the history of the
National School Lunch Program,
buy #NSLW23 merch and more!

#NSLW23 | #LEVELUPWITHSCHOOLLUNCH




w-BETING iNTO LOCALW

CRUNCH OFF 2023 - October
date of your choice

Register

Your Crunch event to be counted!

For more information contact:

Marla Kurtenbach —
CACFP Program Specialist
marla.kurtenbach@nebraska.cov

Taylor Schorsch ~
NSLP Program Specialist
laylor.schorsch@nebraska.gov

Sarah Meyer—
Farm to School Network Specialist
sarah.m.meyer@nebraska.qov

Visit the Nebraska Crunch Off webpage and Farnt to
School Month webpage for tons of resources to
celebrate the Crunch Off and Farm to School Month.

Come on Nebraska lL.et’'s CRUNCH OFF!

Join Team Nebraska to celsbrate October Farm to
School month, promoting local seasonally available
produce by biting into a local apple, or other crunchy
fruits, vegetables, or even seeds any date in October.
Nebraska is participating in the Mountain Plains Crunch
Off, an eight-state competition {CO, KS, MO, MT, ND,
8D, and WY).

The state with the most crunches per capita is crowned
the champlion. Nebraska is the 2019, 2020, 2021, and
2022 Mountain Plains Region Crunch Off champion
and is looking to defend the title again!

The Crunch Off event encourages healthy eating,
supperts local agriculture, and helps students and
community members gain a deeper understanding of the
food system.

Create a Crunch Team or register as an individual. Join
schools, early childhood institutions, farmers, community
members, businesses and local food enthusiasts fo
celebrate Farm to School Month. Anyone can Crunch but
you must register to be counted,

Picture complements of Schuyler Public Schools Crunch 2021
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CARDINAL COUNSELING

Amanda Reimears
K-12 School Counselor

amandareimers@rcards,org

Scan to visit the School Counselor website,

A TeamMates Mentor is a safe,
adult friend. In TeamMates, we believe in creating
lifelong friendships between students and adults. Our
matches meet once a week in school to play games,
work on a project or just talk, We believe EVERY
CHILD can benefit from the mentoring relationship,
and we try to match you with a student who has
something in common with you. Interested in
becoming a Teammates Mentor here in Randolph?
Apply at TEAMMATES.ORG or contact Amanda
Reimers for more information.

Together We Transform Lives

MENTORING

T DAT

FAFSA Completion Webinars
October 4, 16, 20
Register for one of these webinars at;
educationquestfoundation.clickmeeting.com National ACT Date

Saturday, October 28
Late Registration: By October 6

Use High School Code: 281-985
Apply2Coliege Day for Seniors act.org

Wednesday. October 18

Junior High Quiz Bowl at LCC "'-.
Tuesday, October 24 at 3:00 pm, ‘-‘%
[m] i

National Honor Society LifeServe Blood Drive
Thursday, October 27

WSC Career Day for Sephomores
Tuesday, October 17

National Honor Society Induction
Tuesday, November 7 at 6:30 p.m.




ARTICLE IX
(Of the National Constitution and Randolph NHS Chapter Bylaws)
Selection of National Society Members

Section 1. To be eligible for membership the candidate must be a SO
member of those classes (sophomore, junior, senior) designated as i B
eligible in the chapter bylaws. (Freshman are not eligible.) Candidates | N
must have been in attendance at the school in the equivalent of one
semester. Some candidates may be ineligible for induction because of
the semester ruling. Many students, including students of military
parents, are required to move with parents or guardians that have transferred in their
work. The present school Principal should seek a recommendation from the previous
school Principal pursuant to the candidate’s selection. Based on the recommendation of
the previous Principal, the Faculty Council may waive the semester regulation.

Section 2. Candidates must have a cumulative scholastic average of at least 93%, or
3.7 (on a 4.0 scale), or the equivalent standard of excellence. Candidates shall then be
evaluated on the basis of service, leadership, and character.

Section 3. The selection of each member to the chapter shall be by a majority vote of
the Faculty Council.

Section 4. A description of the selection procedure shall be published in an official
school publication which is widely available in a timely fashion to all students and
parents of the school. The selection procedure shall be determined by the Faculty
Council and shall be consistent with the rules and regulations of the National Honor
Society.

Section 5. The National Honor Society and the NASSP shall not review the judgment of
the Faculty Council regarding selection of individual members to local chapters.

Contact NHS Advisor, Amanda Reimers, with any questions.
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PROGRAMS & EVENTS

imdolph Public Library

email: Eweﬂmndoippubhc1brary@gmml.mm
phone: 402-337-0048 or contact us on Facebook

The FFA Farm Safety Program -
After-School Programs will be held on Tuesday, October 10

K-1 Tuesday. Oct 3 from 4:00-5:00. This is a great
All Elementary-- Qot 10 for opportunity for your child to learn more
FFA Farm Safety
about what happens on the farm and
2 & 3~ Tuesday, Oct. 17 . .
with farm equipment.

4-Bth-Tuesday, Oct 24 ) .
LEGO Day All Elernentary - Thurs. Oct. 26 Please give us a call by October 7th if
) your child will be attending.

programs will last 1 hour
Children can ride the bus 1o the high school A
and we will meet them at the corner. :

5 Hey Parents we have activities for you tool
_ iy We will be using our laser cutter to etch into
Toregister your child stop in or give us a calll pumpkins. We have set aside Oct. 12 but will take
appointments throughout the month. Callus

today to learn more about it!

LIED RANDOLPH PUBLIC LIBRARY

Preschﬁolers are
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wadnesday  Thutsdesy Fiiday Saturday invited to our
! 2 s AL TGS BOOGLE 5 8 4 10:00 am Monday
10:20 A, GTORY TIME AFIER-BCHOOL ALY CLASI RERSTER . oy comter vrschol N
. FORPRESCHOODIRS PROGHRAN 4:00-5:00 THRU NECC Glaskasvialt tha ltirory @ 000 | m angng
g 8 ' 10 n ‘ 12 13 14 .
000 AM STORYTME  heve e Mo i Sﬁlﬁf'y Time for
. FORPRESCHQOLERS pra capw sarery 4:00-200 vt SOn gg cr afts
: ; : : A : "y ’
1% 15 17 18 14 i 20 : 21 -
10:00 AW, STORY TIME “ﬂ,?,:;f';‘c'm“ FERICRINO TR TR i : ga mas 3 a nd
, | foRmeclOGRs  pmooma 030 Mo R S R— activities
22 23 24 25 26 i 27 5 28 ' . .
| moasowme  S-amonn AsBMNTAY R No registration
FOR PRESCHOGLERS PROGIAM 400-300 : 400-500 ! [ d
T e e e O T reguire.
2 oo AMSS?ORY TME o ”i]mwém Chegk G facebo‘]k page fﬂr llp to dﬁie
. FOR PRESCHOOLERE M HE 600
| weamvoun castumes 17 activities and photos of our events!

The Friends of the Lied Randolph Public Library is sg‘s@mﬁﬁsﬁg Ding O'Dell to perform for the
Cardinal Kids Learning Center and the K & 1st Grades at the Randelph Elementary School on
Gctober 18th @ 10:00. This program is aimed for 2-6 year olds and parents are welcome to

~ bring other presch%ﬁem {notin school) to this fun and educational activity.

https://mail. google.com/mailu/0/?tab=rma.ogb inbox/FMfegzGxSGLHMsDMGixMipMNhVXSVbg 7 projestor=1 &messageParild=0.1



It is the policy of the Randolph School District #45 not to discriminate on the basis of sex, disability, race, color, creed,
age, religion, marital status, or national or ethnic origin in its educational programs and activities, evaluation procedures,
ampioyment policies, other agency administered programs, or in admission or access to programs or activities offered by
the School District. Inquiries or complaints regarding the implementation of this or other nondisctimination policies of the

School District of Randolph Board of
Education should be directed to;

Superintendent of Schools, Randolph Public School
P.O. Box 755, Randolph, NE 68771
Telephone: 402-337-0252




